
    
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

DATE:   September 29, 2016 
 
TO:    OCDB Service Delivery & Performance Committee (SD&P) 
 
FROM: Andrew Munoz, OCDB Executive Director  
 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Canceled SD&P Committee Meeting 
 
 
Please be advised that the Orange County Development Board (OCDB) SD&P 
Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 13, 2016 at 1:00 p.m. has 
been canceled.   
 
If you have any questions, please call Jenna Sergio at (714) 480-6449. 
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